‘For with God, nothing is impossible’ Luke 1:37

Baines' New.
W ‘: 27th September 2024

Stars of the Week: Very well done to all of the children who have gone ‘ABOVE and BEYOND'’ in their
classes this week!

Star of the Week Star Reader Star of the Week Star Reader
Toddlers Sophie-Lea Mason 3JB | Oliver T-B Harrison W
Pre-School | Wyatt Namarla-Mae 3VB | Cienna Marcus
RMS Karim Mylo 4TS | Leo B-P Alexia C
RSF Lilly-May Harry 4JP | Henry K Natan F
RJB Arabella Max 5SN | Ella-Rose W Marley B
1BE Kingsley Theo 5RF | Bobbie M James E
1CW Rylee Olivia 6BW | Poppy M Freddie D
1/2SB Evie B Arthur A 6KP | Lilly-Mae R Licia M
2BS Macie-Rae Frankie
2CH Liana R Sophia T

Philippians 4:6 ‘Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by prayer and
petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to God’

School events this week:

We are proud to announce that Baines' has been awarded the 'School Games Gold Award 2023/24'
for our participation in sporting activities. Well done Baines'.

Year 4’s Unique Experience in Archery occurred on Tuesday. Both classes loved the experience and
the challenges it brought.

The first Cross Country meet of the year was unfortunately cancelled due to the adverse weather.
This will hopefully be rescheduled.

Bikeability for 12 children from 6KP took place and regardless of the terrible weather, they all
enjoyed learning how to cycle safely on the road.

It was Year 1 who enjoyed a very exciting morning on Wednesday for their annual unique
experience. They completed a course of mini olympics and played dodgeball in UV light!

The whole school took part in a practice Fire Drill today. It was very successful and supports the
whole school community in a very important aspect of safety procedures.

Coming up:

Individual and sibling photographs will be taken on Tuesday 1st October. If you have a pre-school
child and would like them to have a photograph taken with their siblings who attend school,
please arrive at school via the school office between 8.30am - 8.40am.

The school nurses are coming to visit the Reception children on Tuesday 1st October at 1.30pm
to discuss all aspects of oral hygiene and keeping their teeth healthy.
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Year 6 will be leading the Harvest Worship at St Paul’s Church on Wednesday 2nd October at
9.30am. Year 6 parents are warmly invited to share this service.

Year 2 will be leading the Harvest Worship at school on Thursday 3rd October at 9.15am. Year 2
parents are warmly invited to share this service.

Bikeability for 6BW will be on Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th October. Parents/carers have been
notified about this.

High School Open Evenings will be occurring soon. Please see the Google Classroom and Parent
App for dates. The deadline for applying for secondary schools is 31st October. This is a strict
deadline, so please have your application for your Year 6 child’s secondary school choices in on
time. Failure to do this can result in you being offered a place in school that you have not chosen.
The Parent/Carer Coffee & Information Chats programme will continue soon. If there are any
particular topics you would like exploring please let Miss Sawyer know via the beadmin@cidari.co.uk
email.

Sunday 6th October brings St Paul’s Harvest/Eco day. The day will begin at 10am with Baines’
school choir. It is always a lovely day filled with activities and thanksgiving.

Other Church Events:

October 12th 10am-12pm - MacMillan Coffee Morning

e October 19th 10am-2pm - William’s Art Exhibition

e October 23rd 2pm - Afternoon Tea. Tickets - £10

e November 1st 7pm - Quiz with refreshments

e November 23rd 10am - Table Top Sale - Tables £10 each
Reminders:

Earrings, along with any other jewellery, are not a part of Baines’ school uniform. They should be
removed for school.

The school Open Days are fast approaching on Tuesday 15th October 10-11am and Thursday
31st October 1:30-2:30pm. Please spread the word should you know anyone with children
approaching school age.
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